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  Note verbale dated 5 February 2008 from the Permanent Mission 
of Chad to the United Nations addressed to the President of the 
Security Council 
 
 

 On instructions from its Government, the Permanent Mission of the Republic 
of Chad presents its compliments to the President of the Security Council and 
wishes to draw the Council members’ attention to the following message from the 
Chadian Government:   

  “There is a real risk that the situation in Chad will be further aggravated 
by new armed attacks from the Sudan aimed at overthrowing democratically 
established institutions, in flagrant violation of international law and of the 
statement adopted and issued by the Council on 4 February 2008 
(S/PRST/2008/3). It is unacceptable for the Sudan to continue to flout the 
sacrosanct principles contained in the Charter of the African Union and the 
Charter of the United Nations, going so far as to defy these organizations once 
again by refusing to abide by their resolutions and decisions.   

  “These new armed attacks began two days ago in the localities of Adé 
and Adré, from the direction of the Sudanese border, and threaten to 
compromise all efforts to find a solution to the aggression being perpetrated 
against Chad. It is therefore extremely urgent for the Security Council to take 
up this matter once again, with a view to putting an immediate end to this 
aggression.”   

 The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Chad to the United Nations 
requests that this note be circulated as a document of the Security Council.   

 


